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Information and news from the 
Central Office
Dear WAIMH members,

Last year WAIMH got a new appearance through the new 
website design. It is not only a design of the web-page, but a 
thoroughly new way of handling different areas and tasks of 
the Association. The website is now connected to WAIMH 
membership register. This means that members can renew 
their membership and new members can register online. 
Members can also update their own information themselves, 
so now you can change your own contact information 
immediately yourself when needed. For doing this, members 
only need their username and password.

By being members you get automatically our membership 
journal, the Signal, which is distributed to all members 
electronically 3-4 times yearly. In addition you can order 
the Infant Mental Health Journal (IMHJ) at a special price 
at the same time you join or renew your membership. The 
Journal is published by Wiley, and comes out six times 
every year. If you have experienced difficulties in ordering 
the IMHJ in connection to membership renewal, you can 
order it separately with the membership price by contacting 
the Office.

The new website is still under construction. Many of the 
features of the new software are not ready, for example for 
the affiliate web-page we have all the data in the system, but the data is not yet 
available for members for search purposes. On the positive side it means that 
the website can be developed according to your suggestions and wishes. It could 
have more features, for example contain discussion forums, or educational parts. 
We are sorry for any possible inconvenience that the ongoing construction of the 
new website may have caused. 

All three of us working part-time for the Office are currently busy with the 
WAIMH Leipzig Congress. We have over 900 accepted abstracts, and hope 
the event will attract as wide an audience as possible. The programme of the 
Leipzig congress is very rich and the congress itself will be a great event for the 
development of infant mental health research and clinical practice. It will also 
provide us all the opportunity to meet friends and colleagues from all over the 
world and have fun together. No doubt there will be lots of music!

Hope to see as many of you as possible in Leipzig. 
Minna, Kaija & Pälvi 

Renew your 

WAIMH membership

Online at www.waimh.org.

For further information on membership, 

please contact WAIMH office at office@waimh.org. 

Invitation
It is with great pleasure that we 
invite you to participate in
WAIMH‘s forthcoming world 
congress in Leipzig, 30th June 
- 3rd July, 2010.

The central theme of the Leipzig 
congress will be „Infancy in
Times of Transition“. Transitions 
are essential to the lives of young 
children. For the individual infant, 
there are transitions from intra-
uterine to extra-uterine life, from 
early forms of relatedness to more 
specific object relationships, from 
the preverbal to the verbal self, 
and many others. 

Within the family,there are 
transitions from dyads to 
triads and to broader family 
relationships. The city of Leipzig, 
where I live and work, has seen
a major transition of the political 
system over the last 25 years,
from the collective system of a 
communist dictatorial state to
a free market economy and 
democracy. This change was hard 
won by the people, but it has also 
brought some insecurity into
family lives. Young children are 
the first to be influenced by these 
kinds of social transition. And we, 
as mental health professionals,
try to help families and infants to 
cope with these changes, which 
involve opportunity and risk at one 
and the same time.

We are looking forward to 
welcome scientists and infant 
mental health experts from all 
over the world, in an exchange 
of scientific research, clinical 
experience, theoretical thinking 
and social political ideas. And 
we promise: because of its 
great tradition of liberal open 
mindedness and scientific 
curiosity, Leipzig will be a good 
place to meet.

We look forward to seeing you 
soon

Kai von Klitzing, MD
Professor of Child and 
Adolescent Psychiatry,
University of Leipzig
Chair of Local Organizing 
Committee

www.waimh-leipzig2010.org

Concert in Leipzig


